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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
CLOSED MEETING STATEMENT

The Executive Committee held a Closed Session on April 15, 2020 through electronic means for a committee vote on a proprietary matter.  This was a matter that required an immediate vote, prior to the next scheduled Executive Committee meeting on May 4, 2020.
